
Location:

I-285/I-20 EAST INTERCHANGE
GEORGIA DOT PI NO. 0013915 | DEKALB COUNTY

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

What to expect:
Construction crews will be present
in the designated area along the I-
285 & I-20 corridors to commence
activities associated with the
installation of new or rehabilitation
of existing noise barriers. These
tasks may include, but are not
restricted to, clearing, grading,
concrete placement, soundwall
installation, and painting.
Consequently, intermittent noise
stemming from these operations
and associated construction
traffic and equipment can be
expected.

Overview:
The I-285/I-20 East Interchange
project focuses on traffic flow and
safety improvements to busy
Interchange in DeKalb County and
along I-20 to the east. 

When:
Summer 2024

Legend:
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I-285/I-20 East Interchange Project Office 
5240 Panola Industrial Blvd. 
Decatur, GA 30035

Email and Phone:
eastinterchange@dot.ga.gov
(833) 418-4357
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Project Website:
Using your cellular device, open the
camera application and point it at
the QR code below. Tap the
notification to open the link
associated with the QR code below:


	Text1: 5620 Hillandale Dr, Lithonia, GA 30058, USA


